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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a
permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in
the Buffalo National River watershed.

In hindsight, it is easy to say that it was a mistake to allow the C&H Farm to
operate in the Buffalo National River watershed.  We now have the opportunity to
exercise the foresight to not allow a CAFO of any kind (chicken, turkey, beef
operations for meat, egg, or dairy production) to ever open again in the future. I
urge you to protect the Buffalo River for the benefits it offers to the environment of
The Natural State, as well as its citizens.  Thank you for your time and
consideration. 

Sincerely yours,
Cay Miller
73 NC 3856
Hasty AR 72640
millercay@gmail.com

-- 
Cay
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